
PROPONENT TESTIMONY OF:
Rita Williams

528 E. Garfield Rd.
Aurora, Ohio 44202

IN SUPPORT OF:
HB 55

Allow House committees/sessions be conducted virtually
House Government Oversight Committee

Dear Members of the Government Oversight Committee,

I am writing in support of HB 55, to allow the business of the Ohio legislature to be conducted virtually.
This is a large state and virtual business has become a way of life during the past year.  We need as many
voices as possible to form fair and smart laws for the people of Ohio.

Respectfully,
Rita Williams


